
   

 

  The Lutheran House 

       at Chautauqua 
 

The mission of the Lutheran Chautauqua Association is to provide a Lutheran identity through  

witness, worship, fellowship and hospitality. 

 
Annual Newsletter FALL 2016 

Dear Lutheran House Family, 

I thank my  God every time I remember you, constantly praying with joy in every one of my prayers for all of you, 

because of your sharing in the gospel from the first day until now. (Philippians 1:3-5) 
 

I am filled with gratitude for you and all who have supported the mission of The Lutheran House this past year!  At the 

Annual Meeting of the Lutheran Chautauqua Association in July 

2015 we took the bold action to invest in the installation of an 

elevator and other related construction.  The installation was 

completed for our 2016 season!  In spite of a few operational glitches 

(which have now been remediated) the elevator worked well and 

aided many of our guests. I am grateful that you have contributed 

approximately one third of the cost, about $75,000 to date.    

I am particularly grateful for: 

¶ Donald Davis, our past-president who pursued the vision of the 

elevator and followed the project to completion. 

¶ LCA board members who traveled great distances for board 

meetings, frequent conference calls, and for opening and closing 

the Lutheran House each year. 

¶ The 30 folk who helped with maintenance and winterizing the 

house in September. 

¶ The 150+ donors to Elevator Appeal; gifts from $20 to $10,000. 

¶ Our hostess/host, Sue and Jerry Keppel who made everyone feel 

welcome and accommodated their individual needs. 

¶ Our Chaplains who led us in worship and prayer, and provided a 

listening ear and spirited conversations. 

¶ Our guests who found spiritual, intellectual, and physical renewal 

at ñour homeò at Chautauqua. 
 

I am confident of this, that the one who began a good work among you will bring it to completion by the day of our 

Jesus Christ. (Philippians1:6) 
 

Now I ask for your continued, generous support of The Lutheran House: 

¶ Reserve a room for the 2017 season 

¶ Become a member or associate member of the Lutheran Chautauqua Association. 

¶ Make a year-end contribution to our debt reduction appeal (Make check payable to: LCA, and mail to Don Green, 

800 Village Drive #102, Pittsburgh, PA 15237, 412-366-3894). Call for instructions about mandatory IRA 

withdrawals.   

¶ Invite a board member to come to your congregation to share the LCA-Lutheran House story. 

¶ Volunteer for work projects in the spring; we have lots of painting to complete before the season opening. 

¶ Consider serving on a Committee or becoming and LCA board member. 
 

Thank you for being a member of our family at The Lutheran House.  I look forward to greeting you in the 2017 

season.  Pax, Salaam, Shalom, 

Pastor Don Green, LCA President 

  

 

Mark Your Calendar!  
 

Spring Opening Work Day: 

Friday & Saturday  

June 16 & 17, 2017 
 

Lutheran Chautauqua 

Association  

Annual Meeting: Sunday 

July 23, 2017 @ 1:30 p.m. 

Hot Dog Lunch @12:30 p.m. 
 

Fall Close-up Work Day:  

Friday & Saturday  

Sept. 8 & 9, 2017 
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Lutheran Chautauqua Association 

2015-16 Board of Directors & Staff 
 

Rev. Donald Green, Pittsburgh, PA, -President                     412-366-3894 

Sharon Hamilton, Jamestown, NY, Vice President                716-484-2187 

Donna Davis, Greensburg, PA Secretary                               724-837-5234 

Ruth D. Dobson, Seven Fields, PA, Recording Secretary     724-772-6982 

John Howard, Allison Park, PA, Treasurer                            412-492-1860 

James Garofalo, Port Royal, PA                                             717-602-8380 

Kathy Green, Pittsburgh, PA                                                  412-366-3894 

Kathleen Masters, Edinboro PA                                             814-449-3640 

Ardyce Gustafson Rigg, Cooksburg, PA                                814-927-5271 

Bill Schweinfurth, Fairport NY                                              585-425-8122 

June Trenty, Medina, OH                                                       330-421-7567 

Suzanne and Jerry Keppel, Host/Hostess and Editors           716-837-4602 

Janet Enders, Pittsburgh, PA, Historian 

Webmaster: www.lutheranhouse.org, David Nieding 

 

Contact Board Members with any Concerns or to Volunteer. 

Chautauqua Institution  2017 Amphitheater Lecture Themes  
For additional information: www.ciweb.org  

Week 1 June 24ðJuly 1: Invention 

Week 2 July 1ðJuly 8: Breaking Borders: Saving the World Together  

                         In Partnership with National Geographic 

Week 3 July 8ðJuly 15:  A Crises of Faith 

Week 4 July 15ðJuly 22:  Geopolitics Today 

                              In Partnership with the Center for Strategic and International Studies 

Week 5 July 22ðJuly 29:  The Supreme Court : At a Tipping Point? 

                               In Partnership with the National Constitution Center 

Week 6 July 29ðAugust 5:  Comedy and the Human Condition 

                                  In partnership with the National Comedy Center 

Week 7 August 5ðAugust 12:  The Nature of Fear 

Week 8 August 12ðAugust 19:  Media and the News: Ethics in the Digital Age 

Week 9 August 19ðAugust 27:  At the Table: Our Changing Relationship with Food 

Please give us your opinion! 

The Board of the Lutheran House is considering keeping the House open MondayðSaturday of the week fol-

lowing the regularly scheduled Chautauqua Institution calendar.  Perhaps you know of a group or have friends 

that would enjoy some quiet time at Chautauqua.  Rooms would be reserved on a nightly basis for a fee and 

lodgers would be expected to supply their own linens for bed and bath.  If this idea appeals to you, please 

send an email to Ardyce Gustafson Rigg:  agrigg1467@gmail.com  Once we have feedback we will move 

forward on the idea and send out an email in early spring 2017 with our decision.  Thanks! 
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LUTHERAN ASSOCIATION 

ENDOWMENT   
 

Everyone is invited to make a gift to the 

Endowment Fund, including our friends 

from other denominations.  

 

LCA Members and Associate Members  

are invited to become a Life Member of 

the Lutheran Chautauqua Association by 

contributing $1,000. This can be done in 

one lump sum of $1,000 or spread out 

over three years in equal installments.  

 

This fund ensures the future of  LCA. 

 

THE LUTHERAN  CHAUTAUQUA  ASSOCIATION 
 

The Lutheran House is governed and maintained by the Lutheran Chautauqua 

Association (LCA), which was organized in 1903.  The elected Board of nine 

Directors strives to provide a Lutheran identity through Witness, Worship, 

Fellowship, Hospitality and Re-creation during the Chautauqua Season.  The Host/

Hostess plans and administers the seasonal activities of the House. The goal is to 

make the Lutheran House a home away from home for all Lutherans on the grounds.   
 

All Lutherans are encouraged to join the Association, attend the Annual Meeting held in July on the 

Sunday of the Seasonôs Fifth Week, and participate in activities to make the Lutheran House a welcoming 

home.  You may join by making an annual contribution of $10 for an individual or $20 for a family.  Non-

Lutherans are invited to become Associate Members of the LCA by making the same contribution.  You 

are allowed to vote for Board Members at the Annual Meeting and help support our Mighty Fortress. 

Wish List  
Each year, as the volunteer crew prepares the House for winter, the 

condition of furnishings is evaluated.  As with our private homes, 

we know that things wear out.  The property committee has done an  

outstanding job of making capital improvements.  Individuals often 

ask what they might do to contribute to our collective home, so we 

decided to share our Wish List with you.  Donations accepted with 

thankful appreciation. Please contact Don Davis, Property Chair. 

Cushions for living Room Wicker Furniture $1300.00 

Pillows for Living room Wicker Furniture   $200.00 

Lamp Shades in Living Room $35.00 each 

Power Washer  $350.00 

A Note from the Host and Hostess  

 

Dear Guests and Friends of the Lutheran House, 

Our thanks to everyone from the Board to the guests for making 

this past season  a great one. The Elevator is completed and 

working well. We now have a three wheeled scooter which we 

will allow people to borrow for a free will offering.  The scooter 

can only be used on the Brick Walk. If you need it, please use it! 

Unable to join us for a week this coming year? Come on a Sun-

day or a weekday.  Bring your meal to eat at the Lutheran House  

or your snacks to have with your wine on the second floor porch.  

Always feel welcome to stop by.  Until next season,      

Jerry & Sue 

P.S. A donated four foot bench from the 1893 amphi-

theater will be placed outside the elevator door.  

3 
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HOST CHURCHES 

TUESDAY AFTERNOON SOCIAL  

A hearty ñthank youò to the following churches for 

providing homemade cookies during 2016. 

Week 1 Lamb of God Lutheran Church, Erie, PA 

Week 2 St. Timothyôs Lutheran Church, Bemus Point, NY  

St. John Lutheran Church, Erie, PA 

St. Mark Lutheran Church, Mayville, NY 

Week 3 St. Johnôs Lutheran Church, Girard, PA 

Week 4 Tabor Lutheran Church, Kane, PA 

Week 5 Holy Trinity Lutheran Church, Jamestown, NY 

Week 6 Gloria Dei, Lakewood NY 

Week 7 St. Paulôs Lutheran Church, Corry, PA 

Week 8 First Lutheran Church, Jamestown, NY 

Week 9 Immanuel Lutheran Church, Jamestown, NY 

To all 2016 LCA Volunteers 
 

 who provide willing hands and hearts to the tasks 

of Opening and Closing the Lutheran House each 

season, a heartfelt thank you.  Please join us again 

in 2017! 

OUR MUSICIANS for 2016    
 

Next to the Word of God, the noble art of music is the greatest treasure in the world.    

            Martin Luther 
 

 Week One: Dan Dauner, Evanston, IL    

 Week Two: Lisa Thomas, Philadelphia PA 

 Week Three: Stan Reep Allison Park, PA    

 Week Four: Mary Lynne Bennett, Alison Park, PA 

 Week Five: Ann Labownsky, Pittsburgh, PA    

 Week Six: Dennis Smith/Suzy Metzger, Alden, NY 

 Week Seven: Serena Moore, Camp Springs, MD  

 Week Eight: Chuck Raquet, North Olmsted, OH    

 Week Nine:  Arlene Hajinlian, NYC, NY     

 Week Ten: Ruth Dobson, Seven Fields, PA 
 

Many thanks, our worship and fellowship were enhanced by your gifts.  

Thrivent Action Teams 
 

Thanks to our  numerous Thrivent Financial members who 

sponsored a Thrivent Action Team Project.  We were able 

to provide several Sat. Pot Luck Suppers and to pay for 

supplies for the Lutheran House for next season.  We 

welcome Thrivent Financial members to inquire about how 

they could sponsor an Action Team in support of the 

Lutheran House. Contact Pastor Don Green, for assistance 

greenbd83@gmail.com or 412-366-3894. 

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/quotes/m/martinluth385600.html
mailto:lutheranhouseciny@gmail.com
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Lutheran House Chaplains of the Week 
 

Chaplains are responsible for leading Sunday worship and Thursday evening services.  Participation in 

House social gatherings, Department of Religion events, and daily programs is encouraged.  Ordained 

Lutheran clergy are invited to apply by contacting the Host/Hostess of the Lutheran House during the 

Chautauqua Summer Season. Chaplains are selected at the end of the season for the upcoming year.   

Lutheran House Chaplains 2017 Season 

Week 1   June 24 ï July 1   Rev. Dr. Sandra Jones, Pleasantville, PA 

Week 2   July 1ï July 8 
  Rev. Karen Dewerth-Hamester/Rev. Blake Hamester,       

Bridegville, DE 

Week 3   July 9 - July 15   Rev. Tara Lamont Eastman, Jamestown, NY 

Week 4   July 15 ï July 22   Rev. Randall K Wilburn, Belchertown, MA 

Week 5   July 22 ï July 29   Rev. Bill Coleman, Erie, PA 

Week 6   July 29 ï August 5   Rev. Robert G Wollenburg, NYC, NY 

Week 7   August 5 ï August 12   Rev. Aaron J McLeod, Chicago, IL 

Week 8  August 12 ïAugust  19   Rev. Kathryn Haueisen, Houston, TX 

Week 9 August 19 ïAugust 26   Rev. Phillip Roushey, Frewsburg, NY 

EXTRA August 27   Rev. Donald Green, LCA President, Pittsburgh, PA 
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Yes, the elevator is working! 
 

Now, the challenge is to complete paying the cost of 

construction of both the elevator, and an ADA accessible 

toilet on the third floor.  As mentioned by President, 

Pastor Don Green, approximately $75,000 or one third of 

the cost has been contributed to date.  We continue to 

appeal for your gifts to cover the remaining $125,000 so 

that we can reach our goal of $200,000.  All Lutheran 

House guests and friends are encouraged to do what you 

can to reduce this indebtedness.  The elevator is now a 

reality and is ready to provide rides to all the floors.   
 
To obtain a commitment form, click the link on the Home 

page at  our website: www.LutheranHouse.org to see the 

Appeal brochure and download your commitment form.  

For questions about the appeal, Contact Pastor Don 

Green, lutheranhouseciny@gmail.com or 412-366-3894.  

 

¶ Thirteen guest rooms on the second and third floors.  Each room has a sink, ceiling fan and window 

fan. Bathrooms (some with shower/tub combination or walk-in showers) are located on each 

sleeping floor and the lower level.    

¶ A large, attractive dining room on the lower lever, which adjoins a guest-shared fully-equipped 

kitchen.  

¶ Shared kitchen facilities include: Dishes, flatware, two 

stoves, microwave ovens, cookware and utensils; Spices, 

Herbs, Pam, Olive Oil, Tin Foil, Plastic Wrap; Paper 

Towels, Napkins,  A Weber grill just outside the kitchen 

door; Ample storage space for dry and canned goods and 

½ of a full-size refrigerator/freezer. (Coolers may be 

stored in the supply room.) 

¶ A main floor open gathering space accommodates worship 

and conversation with a corner for viewing TV. 

¶ Shaded porches on the first and second floors. 

¶ Improved Wireless Internet access.  

¶ Furnished Linens.  

¶ Coffee available every morning. 

¶ Tea Bags Provided 

¶ We have a Keurig machine for your use 
 

Jerry and Sue and Pastor Don Green 

invite you to come and use the elevator! Accommodations at the Lutheran House 
The Lutheran House facilities include: 

We Recycle! 
 

The Board of Directors of the Lutheran Chau-

tauqua Association strives to make the  

Lutheran House a home away from home  and 

invites your comments and suggestions that 

support that goal. 

The Lutheran House Policy on Wine & Beer 
 

 Moderate consumption of wine and beer is permitted at the Lutheran House on the grounds of the 

Chautauqua Institution.  Alcoholic beverages shall be confined to the dining hall (lower level) and the 

second floor porch. On special occasions and with the Boardôs approval, alcohol may be served in the 

first floor living room.  Please note: Only wine and beer are permitted. 

 The Lutheran House Host/Hostess shall have authority to warn guests about excessive consumption 

and any resulting inappropriate behavior. If deemed necessary by the Host/Hostess, following consulta-

tion with an officer of the Board, the guest(s) may be asked to immediately vacate their residence at the 

Lutheran House without any refund of room rental. 
 

 Thank you for drinking responsibly and enjoying the Lutheran House hospitality. 

http://www.LutheranHouse.org
mailto:lutheranhouseciny@gmail.com
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LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION  

2017 Chautauqua Season Lodging Reservation Guidelines 

  

1.  Reservations may be made for lodging at the Lutheran House for a period of one week beginning on Saturdays.  No 

reservations can be made one year in advance (with the exception of Lutheran Chautauqua Association Board 

members and Chaplains of The Week). 

 
2. Reservation applications will be accepted beginning January 1, 2017.  

3. Priority given to Lutheran PastorsðActive or Retired. 

4. Next priority will be given to Lutheran Church members from January 1 through February 15.  

5. Reservations for non-Lutherans will be processed after February 15.  

6. Reservations will be accepted only with a completed application.  

7. A NON-REFUNDABLE deposit of $100 per room/per week must accompany your application. This amount will be 

credited to the total cost of your accommodations.  

 

NOTE: Full payment is due on or before May 15, 2017. Due to a limited season and rooms, cancellations after  

June 1 will not be refunded.  No exceptions.  You will receive a tax donation letter. 

8. We try to provide satisfactory room assignments and are unable to guarantee a particular room for anyone.  

9. Confirmation of your reservation will be sent or e-mailed to you. Please indicate your preference. 

10. If no rooms are available for your preferred week, the deposit will be returned and youôll be placed on the waiting list.  

11. NOTE:  On April 1, if rooms are still available, you may apply for a second week at the Lutheran House. Please 

indicate on your Reservation Request form if you are interested in staying another week.  After April 1, you may 

check with the host/hostess for availability of rooms for an additional week.  (lutheranhousehost@gmail.com) or 

716.837.4602.   You can also check Facebook for updated room availability information at The Lutheran House at 

Chautauqua.  After June 15th you may call The Lutheran House, 716-357-2135. 

 

Mail All Reservation Requests and deposits to:  LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION 

c/o Suzanne Keppel 

246 Getzville Road 

Amherst, NY 14226 

 

(Please do not send anything to the PO Box as it will cause a delay in your reservation.) 
  
 

2017 RATES     

Type of Bed  1 Person  2 Persons  3 Persons  2-4 Persons  

1 Double Bed  $300 $350   

2 Twin Beds  $300 $400   

2 Double Beds     $420 

1 Double/1 Twin Bed   $400 $420  

1 Queen Bed   $350   

mailto:lutheranhousehost@gmail.com
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LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION  
APPLICATION FOR ROOM RESERVATION ï 2017 

and MEMBERSHIP IN THE LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION   
 

 A deposit of $100 PER ROOM/PER WEEK must accompany this completed application. This deposit is non-refundable. If 
you wish to join the Lutheran Chautauqua Association , please enclose an additional $10 for Single Membership or $20 
for Family Membership. (Membership runs from January - December of a calendar year.) Associate members (Non-
Lutherans are welcome!  All checks should be made payable to the Lutheran Chautauqua Association.         

All Room Reservation Applications should be sent to:             LCA c/o Suzanne Keppel              
email: lutheranhousehost@gmail.com                 246 Getzville Road          

             Amherst, NY 14226 
 

Name: __________________________________________________    Date: _____________ 
  
Address:__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Telephone: ______________________________   Email: __________________________________ 
 
I request confirmation by ____ email  OR _______USPS  
 
Indicate a first & second choice of week by writing "1" and "2" in the proper line: (Saturday ðSaturday)  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
     

Names of all persons in your party_____________________________________________________________________ 
(Please use a separate form for each adult in your room living at a different address and mail together in one envelope.) 
 

Names and ages of children attending :________________________________________________________________ 
  
Will children be participating in Children's School, Boys' Club or Girls' Club? _____Yes _____No 
  
Denomination:  Lutheran _____Other_____ (name of your denomination):________________________ 
  
Congregation Name and City:_______________________________________________________________ 
  
Have you stayed at the Lutheran House before? _____Yes _____No 
 

Indicate preferred sleeping arrangement. (Check one) Note that the Handicapped 1/2 Bathroom is on the third floor. 
  

 
  
If you have any special needs, please specify below. (Ex: ñMust have 2

nd
 floorò. Please note: 1st floor is a common area.) 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Do you have any musical talents you would be willing to share for worship or social hour? _____Yes _____No  
Please specify:  
  
NOTE:  Full participation in all Lutheran House worship and social activities is encouraged.  
  
In case of emergency while in residence at Chautauqua, contact: 
  
Name________________________________________ Telephone______________________________ 
  
Address_____________________________________________________________________________ 
  

Room                      _$___________ 

LCA Membership   $__________ 

Total                        _$___________ 

  1 Double Bed   2 Double Beds   Queen 

  1 Double/1 Twin   2 Twin Beds     

_____Week 1: June 24 - July 1 _____Week 4: July 15 - July 22 _____Week 7: August 5 - 12 

     

_____Week 2: July 1 - July 8 _____Week 5: July 22 - July 29 _____Week 8: August 12 - 19 

     

_____Week 3: July 8 - July 15 _____Week 6: July 29 - Aug 5 _____Week 9: August 19 - 27/28 

mailto:lutheranhousehost@gmail.com
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FIRST TIME FAMILY GRANT  

APPLICATION INFORMATION  
Do you know a lay individual or a family who would enjoy a week at Chautauqua?  If so, please let 

them know the Lutheran Chautauqua Association offers a grant each year to a Lutheran individual or 

family who might not otherwise have an opportunity to experience Chautauqua an the Lutheran House. 

The Endowment Committee makes its decision based upon the applicantôs service to a congregation, 

synod/district, and/or church-wide organization. 
 

The grant includes gate passes, parking permit and lodging for the family or individual in the Lutheran 

House on the grounds of the Chautauqua Institution for Week 7 (August 5 - August 12).  If someone has 

a conflict with Week 7, we sometimes are able to change the week depending upon room availability.  

Lutherans from any part of the country or denominational affiliation can apply. 
 

For more information on the Chautauqua Institutionôs program for that week, you may visit the 

Chautauqua Institutionôs website: www.ciweb.org.  Or call 1-800-836-2787. 

 

Please use the application in this newsletter or request an application from Kathy Green by January 10, 

2017.  The application and additional information will be sent to you promptly.  The fully completed 

application must be returned to the following address by February 1, 2017: 

 

Ms. Kathy Green 

Lutheran Chautauqua Association 

800 Village Drive #102 

Pittsburgh, PA 15237 

412-366-3894 

kegreentan@yahoo.com 

Please share this application.  We look forward to receiving your application. 

 
. 

First and foremost Gordon and I wish to thank the Lutheran Chau-

tauqua Association for granting us a ÖFirst Timers× week- long 

scholarship for week 6 of the 2016 season.  Our time spent was 

equally restful and exhilarating, thoughtful as well as provoking 

and most of all most hospitable.  Thank you for this wonderful op-

portunity to relax, learn, meditate and especially meet wonderful 

new friends.  It was beyond our expectations Ô it was relaxing, interesting, 

comforting, exciting, restful and frustrating all rolled into one week.  
 

The warm greeting from our hosts, Sue and Jerry, and new friends we made 

helped to get us off on the right foot.  Their suggestions and guidance were most 

helpful.  The accommodations were great and the new elevator was a godsend!  

My only frustration was that there is so much to take in and not enough time 

to do all that we would have liked to experience and learn and enjoy.  Yet, all 

that we heard, absorbed, partook and experienced was absolutely a joy.  We 

can't wait to come back next year!  Thank you again for a wonderful inspira-

tional and relaxing experience.   Gordon & Karen Langdon  

NOTE from 2016 Grant Recipients 

http://www.ciweb.org
mailto:kegreentan@yahoo.com
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LUTHERAN CHAUTAUQUA ASSOCIATION  

APPLICATION FOR FAMILY GRANT  
  

(The week set for the grant is Week 7, August 5 - August 12, 2017) 
  

List name (s) of those who would be attending. 

If a child, list age.  ____________________________________________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone: ___________________________  Email: ______________________________ 

 Fax: (if available) ________________________________ 

 Name of your Lutheran Congregation: _____________________________________________________ 

 Church Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

Church Telephone ____________________________________________________________ 

  Pastorôs name (for reference):___________________________________________________________ 

 Use this space to tell of your involvement as a worker in your parish, congregation, synod, and/or church wide  

endeavors.  Use separate sheet or reverse side as needed. 
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND APPLICATION TO:  

Ms. Kathy Green 

800 Village Drive #102 

Pittsburgh, PA 15237 

 
 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE COMPLETE AND RECEIVED BY FEBRUARY 1, 2017  
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Thrivent Financial Choice Dollars for Lutheran Chautauqua Association 
 

Thrivent Choice, is a charitable giving program of Thrivent Financial.  Eligible Thrivent members can partici-

pate in the Choice Dollars component of this program and recommend where Thrivent distributes some of its 

charitable grants, including to the Lutheran Chautauqua Association (The Lutheran House).   

Hereôs how Choice Dollars works.  Thrivent members are designated Choice Dollars based on: 

Premiums paid on qualifying insurance products; Quarterly contract value of their qualifying products; and/or 

whether they hold a qualifying Thrivent volunteer leadership position.     

Learn more at www.thrivent.com/choicedollars or by calling  

Thrivent at 800-847-4836 and say "Thrivent Choice" when prompted. 
 

Please consider directing your Choice Dollars to: Lutheran Chautauqua Association,  

C/O John A. Howard, Treasurer LCA, 3259 Hampton Oaks Drive, Allison Park, PA 15101.   

Deposited directly into Lutheran Chautauqua Associationôs bank account, donations and will be acknowl-

edged. 
 

I want to support the Lutheran 

Chautauqua Association 
 

Many friends of the Lutheran House want to 

assure the continued mission of the Lutheran 

Chautauqua Association (LCA) now and in the 

years to come.  Here are a few suggestions 

about how you can provide support now, and 

looking to the future through a planned gift. 

 
 

IRA M ANDATORY  WITHDRAWAL  

Those who are 70 ½ years old are required to make annual withdrawals from their Traditional or Roth IRAs. 

Such a withdrawal paid directly from your account to the Lutheran Chautauqua Association can help avoid 

taxes and be a tax deductible charitable gift to LCA.  Have your financial advisor/broker contact the LCA 

Treasurer, John Howard, 412.492.1860, 3259 Hampton Oaks Drive, Allison Park, PA 15101for specific 

directions on sending a check or making a direct transfer into the LCA checking account. 
 

ESTATE PLANNING  

As you plan for the future with your financial advisor and attorney there are numerous ways in which you can 

make a legacy gift to the LCA: Name the LCA as beneficiary of a life insurance policy; Transfer ownership of 

appreciated stock to the LCA; Make a gift of mutual funds or bonds; Name the LCA as the recipient of a por-

tion of your estate in your will. 
 

To include the Lutheran Chautauqua Association in your estate plan, provide your financial advisor and 

attorney with the following information: 

Specify the purpose of your gift and provide the legal address:   

Elevator Capital Fund, Endowment Fund, Life Membership, or general donation. 

The Lutheran Chautauqua Association (EIN# 16-084367), Clark and Peck Streets, P O Box 1108, Chautau-

qua, NY 14722; 716.357.2135 
 

For further information contact: Pastor Don Green, 412.366.3894 or greenbd83@gmail.com or John Howard, 

LCA Treasurer, 412.492.1860 or jandnhoward@comcast.net.  

 

mailto:greenbd83@gmail.com
mailto:jandnhoward@comcast.net

